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From:   Al Niemuth <ANiemuth@houdiniinc.com>
Sent:   Friday, August 10, 2012 5:50 PM
To:     'info@mortgageresolutionpartners.com'; 
'communities@mortgageresolutionpartners.com'
Cc:     Eminent Domain OGC; 'president@whitehouse.gov'
Subject:        Support for eminent domain in Riverside county, CA

Good sirs,

If and when the county of Riverside, CA partners with you to bring eminent domain to my 
neighborhood, I want to be one of the first on the list provided we don’t exchange one evil for another. 
We the people, who are apparently not too big to fail, urgently need relief.

We have been patiently waiting for a reasonable solution to be presented to those of us who were 
oversold grossly overstated assets. We’ve tirelessly struggled to make ends meet  while satisfying our 
unreasonable obligations to the investors of our mortgage back securities only to watch the 
perpetrators be made whole time and time again for their losses.

It’s our turn… and this is our bailout package. Besides, the previous ones were “a cost ultimately borne 
by taxpayers” as well.

Respectfully,

Al Niemuth
Menifee, CA 92584
(951) 204-1205
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